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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 12:13 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Washington Place Project

�
�
From: Susan Glazer [mailto:skglazer@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 9:23 AM 
To: citycouncil 
Subject: Washington Place Project 

 This email is in  support of the Washington Place project which will be coming for a hearing soon. I think the 
project will provide badly needed additional housing for Newton at perhaps a price that more people can 
afford.  I urge you to give it serious consideration and ultimately to approve it. 

Thank you 
Susan Glazer 
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